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Dear Parents/Carers

Last night, the Government announced that there could be a phased opening of
Primary Schools from June 15" (after half term) at the earliest. At the moment,
it has been said that it will be Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils who will be
returning.

I am sure that lots of you will have questions about this announcement but
unfortunately at this moment we have no further information on this to provide.
We are hopeful, that over the course of today and this week the Government
and Norfolk County Council will provide further clarification and guidance. Once
this has been received we will put together a plan of how this is going to work in
our schools.

As soon as we have the required information and a plan I will again write to you
detailing what we will be doing.

Once again, thank you for your patience and working with us during these

unprecedented times.

Kind regards

Mrs Disney

“God has given each of yow av gift fromv his greak vauwiety of spiritual gifty. Use
them well to- serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10



